
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear parents/carers 

As the summer holiday is upon us, some children will be spending more time online. To help 
keep everyone ‘up to date’ with what apps and games are currently being used, please visit our 
online safety resource. 

Following feedback, it is now a lot easier to access - all you need to do is follow this link: 
https://lms.nationalonlinesafety.com/school/driffield 

You will need to complete your details and select “I am a: Parent/Carer” from the dropdown. 

You will be able to instantly access 50+ online platform guides on the latest social media 
channels and games. This aims to help empower parents with the knowledge to protect their 
children from potential online dangers and to keep them safe over the holiday. 

If you have any questions, or trouble accessing the course please contact 
support@nationalonlinesafety.com. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Tarrant 
IT Co-ordinator 
 

https://lms.nationalonlinesafety.com/school/driffield

